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To the Health Committee, Queensland Parliament.

I ask the Committee to reject this 2nd Abortion Bill which is before the Parliament.
 The Health (Abortion Law Reform) Amendment Bill 2016.

Women have a choice about many things and so do men.  
But one of the things we as a society reject as a valid choice is taking the life of
 another person simply because their presence in my life will be an inconvenient or
 cause problems for me.

I realise the Abortion issue can be very complex.
However, making it easier to take the life of another human being is never the way
 to solve anyone's problems.

Perhaps you could recommend the setting up of support structures for pregnant
 women for whom, having their baby will add difficulties to their life.
I believe one such resource is the "Priceless Life Centre" in Woolloongabba.
More support for this and other centres like it would go a long way to making
 Queensland a less self centred society and help it become a more supportive
 society.

Again, I ask you to resolutely reject any attempts to make it easier to obtain an
 abortion in Queensland.

Thanking you

Phil Case
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